
From: Kester, Tony
To: Taylor, Tommy <tltaylor@aging.sc.gov>

Date: 4/11/2013 12:51:18 PM
Subject: RE: FY14 Budget Question

We should be funded at the same level as last year at a minimum.

From: Taylor, Tommy
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2013 10:58 AM
To: Kester, Tony
Subject: FW: FY14 Budget Question

Good morning,
Have you made a decision on HCBS funding for SFY 13-14? 
Thanks, Have a GREAT day, Tommy

From: Carolyn Breeze [mailto:cbreeze@scacog.org]
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2013 10:23 AM
To: Taylor, Tommy
Subject: FY14 Budget Question

Tommy,

I know that there probably still is not a whole lot of information 
Available as to what types of money we can expect to receive 
Next fiscal year, but I was wondering if you all have a feel for 
Whether or not we might continue to receive HCBS money next 
Year?

Thank you. 
Carolyn
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